
To Canberra and Back 

	

Starting on the Monday 
of the last week of the 
term, the majority of 
the year 6/7s went on a 
trip to Canberra. We 
went to Canberra on an 
educational experience 
to learn about Democracy 
and History. 

 

 

 

 

About to leave! 

Leading up to going to 
Canberra I was very 
excited and a bit 
nervous, because I 
wasn’t sure what to 
expect, but as soon as I 
got on the bus I knew 
this was going to be 
amazing! And it was.               

One of my favourite 
places we went to was 
going to was Parliament 
House. It was a great 

experience to just be 
where the most important 
decisions are made. The 
Parliament House was so 
well designed it was 
just amazing! The 
favourite part we did in 
my opinion while we were 
there was when we were 
on the grass roof of the 
Parliament House. It was 
an amazing view.   
National Expedition  

After we finished going 
to the zoo we went to 
the AIS and that stands 
for Australian Institute 
of Sport. At first we 
had a tour of most of 
the building then we 
played volleyball with 
our PE teacher (Mr 
Hehner) on one of the 

best courts in 
Australia. We all had 



different groups, the 
group I was in was 
called the “Volley 7s” 

we didn’t win that much 
but we did okay.

The War Memorial was 
most likely my favourite 
place we went on out of 
all the places we went 
to in Canberra. It was 
such an amazing place to 
be at, I learned a lot 
of things about the 
Wars. It was interesting 
and fun at the same 

time. The things they 
had there were truly 
incredible. 

Going to Canberra was a 
great experience and my 
favourite school 
experience and I really 
hope that I can go back, 
someday in the future! 

  

 

 

 

       

Us at Parliament House                        
Our Cabins 

By  Taj Williams 


